
Knock-knock. Who’s there? Random Acts of Flowers! Stop by First Bank of Highland Park 
throughout the month of July to learn how Random Acts of Flowers is repurposing fresh flowers 
into beautiful bouquets and making surprise deliveries to individuals in healthcare facilities 
across the country. Flowers have the ability to brighten a person’s room and their spirits. An 
unexpected visit from a Random Acts of Flowers’ volunteer delivers hope, healing and personal 
moments of kindness to many in our community who may not receive other visitors or gifts 
during their hospital stay. Help spread the joy by bringing an empty vase to FBHP this month!	
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